
15 September 2023 (Autumn Term Week 2)

This has been the first full week of nursery school for some of our children. They
have now had the opportunity to engage in extra curricular lessons like a PE
lesson, dance class and music session. The staff who lead these classes are
amazing practitioners and at some point in the year you will be able to see what
your children have been learning.

Aside from the wonderful opportunities to explore the continuous provision
within the nursery classes, the children have been able to explore further the



book of the week. The Scarecrow’s Wedding by Julia Donaldson is a great book
about two scarecrows planning their wedding and gathering the items on their
list to make it the perfect day. There are a few twists and turns but the two of
them manage to tie the knot at the end.

The children have loved decorating cakes, going on their own hunt for items for
a wedding and making scarecrows using their feet dipped in paint. There has
also been lots of dressing up, storytelling and language linked to the story.



Forest School

This week, Mr P, our Forest School specialist took the children into The Thicket
where they had the chance to explore. It is always a great opportunity for the
children to fulfil the Claires Court essentials…

Problem Solver Risk Taker Critical Thinker Reflective Knowledgeable Inquirer
Collaborator Communicator Creative Thinker





2 Year Old Room

The children in the 2 year old room are settling back in after their week off. They
have been meeting new class members, enjoying extra curricular activities like
dance, music and PE and most importantly, exploring their room.

‘All About Me’ has been the focus for the week, creating pictures of themselves
in a variety of ways and engaging in games and role play with the staff.







Next Week

● 2 year olds - Goldilocks and The 3 Bears
● 3 & 4 Year olds - Little Red Riding Hood
● Jeans for Genes - Friday 22 September - Children can wear their own

clothes for a donation.



From the Main Office

PTA Fireworks Saturday 14 October

Please support the school and join us for the PTA Firework and Halloween
Spectacular on Saturday 14 October. This event is one of the key fundraisers of
the year and takes place at Claires Court Juniors with gates opening from 5pm.
A bar and food will be available. Advance tickets can now be purchased via
ccpta.org.uk

https://ccpta.org.uk/


Jeans for Genes Day- Friday 22 September.

Please wear your own clothes to school for a £2 donation on Friday 22
September. Monies to be paid into your class teacher.

Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

Have a wonderful weekend

https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

